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Hello,

The next COCCC meeting is Saturday December 15, 2012 @ 4:30 pm at Old Germany Restaurant,
SW29th , Choctaw. .

UPCOMING EVENTS
December 15, 2012 Christmas Party 4:30 at Old Germany Restaurant, SW29th , Choctaw.
WWW.55-57chevys.com/coccc

FOR MORE INFORMATION ON THESE OR OTHER SHOWS, PLEASE REFER TO YOUR COPY
OF THE 2012 CALENDAR OF EVENTS PUBLISHED BY OK HOT ROD ASSOCIATION.

Happy Birthday wishes for November go out to:

Jerry Emerson, Iris Emerson, Linda Hewett, Mahala Jones, Doris Martin, Joe Mclninch, Ruth Watts,
If your birthday was missed, it is because we don’t have your birthday on record. To alleviate this in
the future, please let me know and I’ll update the master member info file. | can be reached at

burkefamily56 @gmail.com.

Happy Anniversary to those of you married in November.



On October 26-28,2012 Club members traveled to Fayetteville Arkansas for the Fall Foliage Tour.

A great time was had by all.




A Message from Your President...

Hope all are enjoying our beautiful, warm Fall days
and driving your Classics. Our Fall Foliage Tour was a
great success. We had many of our club members in
altendance with a total of over 60 classic cars. This was
our first time to go and we had a great time, zero trouble
with our 57'. I did have a few ftems that I knew needed
to be adjusted after we returned home. By my odometer
we drove about 700 miles, We had a nice, scenic cruise
on Saturday. Our hosts, the Arkansas club, put on a great
program for everyone, We especially appreciated the use
of Randy Resh's shop for our Friday and Saturday night
events.

Prior to our January meeting, lets think about someone
setting up a dinner cruise, weather permitting, shall we?

Robert Bogardus

"Ladies Choice"

Congratulations to Larry and Annette Mpyers for being "Ladies
Choice" for the month of November. They drove a 57* 21 0,
Turquoise and white, LS-3 under the hood, with a six speed
transmission (Just ask Annette about that!). They received the
"Ladies Choice” plaque and will keep it until our January meeting.
Please drive those Classics and be our NEXT.... "Ladies Choice"]



Larry Myers was the winner of the November Ladies Choice Award.



Don’t miss the next meeting
December 15 @ 4:30 pm at Old
Germany Restaurant, SW 29" Choctaw

I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America, and to the republic for which it
stands, one nation, under God, indivisible with liberty and justice for all.

Central OK Classic Chevy Club
P.O. Box 676
Wheatland, OK 73097



